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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

I hope you had a relaxing break over half term. With the announcement from 

Government regarding children coming back to school, I can confirm that we 

will be open to all children on Monday 8th March. We will revert back to our 

bubbles in the different year groups, with the staggered start and end to the 

school day. We will send out a reminder of the times next week.  

Thank you to the parents/children who sent in the pictures of what you got 

up to on the Wellbeing day, before half term. Hopefully, you were able to do 

something different to what you would normally do and enjoyed the time 

together. It is always good to have time out on a regular basis and think 

about our own mental health.  

I hope you are keeping safe and well and, as always, if you have a question, 

please email school and we will do our best to get back to you as soon as we 

can. 

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

Information 

 
World Book Day 

Thursday 4th March 2021 

Next week is World Book Day. This is 

a great opportunity to share a book 

with your child/ren and share your 

passion for reading, as this is such a 

great way for children to explore 

different worlds and broaden their 

creativity. We are asking all children, 

in school and at home, to dress up as 

their favourite book character.  
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Parents’ Evening 

Next week, Parent consultations will 

take place over the phone. 

Time slots have been released. Please 

ensure that you book one and speak 

to your child’s class teacher to discuss 

how they have been getting on during 

lockdown. Thank you.  

Sports Clubs 

Ace Coaching have been in touch to 

say that they will be running clubs, 

week commencing Monday 8th March.  

They will start with a multisports club 

for Key Stage 1 and a football club for 

Years 3&4. 

Due to low numbers for Years 5&6 in 

the Autumn term, they will not be 

running a club yet. However, if 

children would like to join a sports 

club, please let school know and we 

can pass the information on to ACE 

Coaching. 

Thank you.  
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